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District 303 Schedules 2017-2018 
Kindergarten Registration 

District Welcomes Class of 2030 
January 9, 2017 

District 303 parents and guardians may register their children for Kindergarten for the 2017-2018 
school year on Wednesday, February 1, 2017 at all District 303 elementary schools.  Register at the 
elementary school where children in your area currently attend Kindergarten. 
 
Per state law, a child must be five (5) years old on or before September 1, 2017 to be eligible to 
attend Kindergarten during the 2017-2018 school year.  Reliable proof of a child’s identity and age 
(birth certificate, passport, visa, etc.) will be required at the time of registration as will verification of 
the identity of the parent or guardian. 
 
Families must provide two (2) documents as proof of residency when enrolling children.  New 
student residency and enrollment information, including links to required notices and Kindergarten 
enrollment forms, can be found on the District 303 website district.d303.org/enrollment-and-
registration. 
 
Parents have the option of an All Day Kindergarten (ADK) or Half Day Kindergarten program.  All 
Day Kindergarten is a tuition-based program.  Information regarding All Day Kindergarten tuition for 
the 2017-2018 school year will be available before February 1, pending Board of Education 
approval.   
 
Registration Times: 
 
9:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
Bell-Graham, Corron, Ferson Creek, Lincoln, Munhall, Norton Creek, Wasco, Wild Rose 
 
9:30 a.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
Fox Ridge 
 
9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Anderson Elementary 
Davis Primary 
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CONTACT: Jim Blaney 
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201 S. Seventh Street 
St. Charles, IL 60174 
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